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Dear Parents, 

AMANORA 
SCHOOL 

.. 

~·~ ~,~ 
~ 

Date: 4th November 2024 

We are pleased to inform you that a Field Trip to Tribal Cultural Museum, Koregaon Park Road, 

Pune has been organized for the students of Grade VI on Monday, 11th November 2024 during 

school hours. 

This trip is aimed at providing students an opportunity to understand the significance of 

conserving and presenting the rich traditions, artifacts, and lifestyles of Maharashtra's varied 

tribal community. It provides an immersive insight into the lives of these indigenous people. It 

will also encourage critical thinking and engagement with interactive exhibits, making learning 

enjoyable and practical. 

The school's Health, Safety and Child Protection (HSCP} team has done a detailed risk 

assessment of the venue and has found it to be safe for students and staff. The school 

management and staff will take every adequate precaution to protect and safeguard the welfare 

of the students in their care during the trip. 

Kindly send your ward in Sports Uniform (including shoes and ID card) for the trip. Please send 

regular school bag along with the student diary, some dry snacks, lunch and water bottle. 

Parents are requested to sign the Parent Consent Form in the student diary on page 154 latest 

by Thursday, rt' November 2024. It may be noted that in the absence of the duly filled out 

consent form, your ward will not be taken for the trip and will have to avail holiday on Monday, 

11th November 2024. 

Warm regards, 

For Amanora School 

. 
Ms.M 

Directo 
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